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November 23rd, 1926,

Dr, A, H, Gordon,
746 Sherbrooke St, West, 
Montreal,

Dear Dr. Gordon:-

Thank you very much for 
letter of November 20th 
Dr. Thornton’s

your
containing report as to

progress.

.. . * am very glad indeed to her rthr.t he Is improving in health. it Is my intention 
to see him shortly.

Yours faithfully,

Frinc ipe 1.


